From: Joanna Zimny

To: "vangthao02@gmail.com"

Subject: appealed tax assessment for 515 BEAUMONT ST
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2024 8:04:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning,

This email is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on August 22, Legislative Hearing Officer
Marcia Moermond laid the matter over to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, September 17, 2024 via
phone between 10 am and 12 pm for further discussion.

Thank you,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
SAINT PAUL 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
MINNESOTA Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8585

joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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